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SUNDAY SCHOOL – 9:00  

“Resistance to the Kingdom” Matthew 11:7-15, 20-24 
Adult Superintendent Adam Good 
Primary Superintendent Krista Heatwole 

 
WORSHIP – 10:00 

Worship Leader Josiah Driver 
Moderator Roland Horst 
Offering    Pastoral Support 
Song Leader Josiah Driver 

 Message     “Fully Surrendered”     Micah Heatwole 
COMMUNION with foot washing service 

 
LOOKING BACK –  

Sunday School: 208 Worship: 408 
Offering:  
Building Fund 913,251.07… as of Jan. 30th – Goal is 2,000,000.00 

 
TODAY 

Infant Nursery: Charity Trissel, Linda Tice 
1’s Nursery: Kim Caricofe, Cythnia Shank 
2’s Nursery: Erica Rohrer, Audrey Showalter 
Hosting: Cody & Kristen Wenger 

 
THIS WEEK 

Tues. February 11 @ 5:00 & 6:30am: Men’s Prayer Meetings 
Friday Feb. 14 from 5:30-7:30pm: Sweet Sundae Shoppe – Bring 
your friends and family for soup & ice cream desserts. Donations go 
to the Building Fund. (If you signed up for soup, please deliver it hot 
by 5:30pm) 

 
LOOKING AHEAD – February 16 
SUNDAY SCHOOL “The First Will Be Last” Matthew 19:16-30 

Infant Nursery: Edith Beery, Briana Shenk 

1’s Nursery: Amy Heatwole, Laura Beery 
2’s Nursery: Amy Showalter, Mary Witmer 

WORSHIP  
Worship Leader Josiah Driver Moderator Chester Brunk 
Offering Gideons Song Leader Joseph Showalter 
Message Gideons speaker - Larry Trissel 
Hosting Mary Witmer Family 
 

UPCOMING DMC EVENTS  
Feb. 14 – Sweet Sundae Shoppe  
Feb. 23 – Game/Movie Night 
Mar. 8 – Women’s Brunch 
Mar. 16 – Skate Night @ Funky’s 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Congratulations to  
- Rhett & Alayna Cline on the birth of their son, Sawyer Bo, born Feb. 

1, weighing 6lb 6oz. 
- Mike & Hannah Troyer on the birth of their son, Henry James, born 

Feb. 1, weighing 8lb 14oz. 
- Aaron & Brianna Heatwole on the birth of their daughter, Ivy Mae, 

born Feb. 6, weighing 8lb 10oz. 
Text Messaging IF you aren’t receiving texts from church and you want 
them again, text Start to 87447. If you are new and would like to get 
messaging from the church, talk with Ruthann Weaver or Mike Troyer. 
Save the date: Annual banquet of We Care Program Prison Ministry 
from Atmore, AL on Wednesday, March 19, 6:30 at Dayton Mennonite 
Church. Reservations required. Updates coming soon. 
Community Announcements To find info on community events like 
Hope Restored, please read the board bulletin board by the mailboxes. 
 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
Felicia Martin, Luke Gardner, Linden Rhodes, Esther Hershberger, 
Angelica Brover, Satina Weaver, Matt Rhodes, Brooke Sandoval, Denise 
Wenger, Blakely Yoder, Glenn Knicely, Joyce Martin 
 

“Love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul  
and all with all your mind and with all your strength. 

Mark 12:30 (NIV)  



 

February 9, 2025 

Sunday School 9:00 
Worship Service 10:00 

 

Micah Heatwole, Pastor 
Mike Troyer, Pastor 
Shawn Rhodes, Pastor 
Blake Showalter, Deacon 
Buff Showalter, Elder 
Roland Horst, Elder  
Chester Brunk, Elder 
Ruthann Weaver, Admin Assistant 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PRAYER REMINDERS 
 
1. INTERCEDE for the DMC pastors and their families, along with 
the entire Leadership Team, praising God for each one and their 
unique giftings and experiences. PRAY they won't be overwhelmed 
by the enemy's attacks and the challenges they face in guiding 
God's people and their families. ASK the Lord to clearly indicate and 
confirm those He is calling to serve as elders and to give them a 
strong sense of conviction to say "Yes!" 
 
2. East Gate Ministries requests our prayers for the girls under their 
care that they would allow God to heal and free them from bitterness 
and enable them to forgive those who have traumatized their lives. 
 
 
  - Submitted by Eva Eberly 
 
 
Do you have a question/s for the Leadership Team, is there something you 
are struggling with, or do you have a prayer request? Email them at 
Questions@daytonmennonite.org 
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